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MOVING STUFF EDITION
MOVING RUBBISH

Just a reminder that our next rolling rubbish will take place on Saturday 28 June. This gives
people the opportunity to dispose of those items not taken away by the weekly collection.

The lorry will arrive in Canning Road at 8.30 am. It will start at number 59, then proceed down
towards Edward Jobson Court. From there it will go into Clyde Road starting at The Alma end,
then work its way up towards the Addiscombe Road. The pace at which the lorry moves on
depends on the amount of rubbish people bring out. We cannot therefore give timings. Please
prepare your rubbish in advance and have it ready at the front of your property for first thing on
Saturday morning, close to the highway without causing obstruction to the footway. It is your
responsibility to be ready and bring your rubbish to the van. If you need assistance with
anything heavy, please let us know and, if feasible, we’ll try to help.

There are some restrictions. Items not allowed are: X  Fridges/freezers/white goods,
X  Building rubble, X  Concrete, X  Car tyres, X  Aerosols, pressurised containers, X  Oil, paint
or similar liquids, X  Asbestos, X  Corrosive, flammable, explosive or toxic substances,
X  Iron bars, X  Window frames.

General garden rubbish is allowed.

Fridges can be taken away separately for £10 by the Council. Other white goods will also be
removed for a small charge. Just phone the Council on 020 8255 2708.

Our next rolling rubbish collection is on Saturday 20 September.
.........................................................................................................................................................
MOVING FAST

Our views have been canvassed about the alleged plan by the Mayor of London to raise local
council tax across London in order to part finance the Olympic Games, should the London bid
be successful. We have a very tight deadline and need your views urgently. Please contact us.
.........................................................................................................................................................
MOVING TRAFFIC AT THE TOP OF CLYDE ROAD

By now the second and previously missing Moving Vehicle Dector on the traffic lights should be
having an effect on reducing wait times at the lights, according to Transport for London.

Please let us know what your experiences are. Is it better, worse or the same? That’s all we
need to know. Please contact us.
.........................................................................................................................................................
MOVING US – ARE THERE ANY ISSUES YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PURSUE?

Let us know if you have a localish Addiscombe issue, something that you think we ought to be
doing? Just let us know.
.........................................................................................................................................................
CONTACT DETAILS
Steve Collins (Chairman)
59 Canning Road*Tel: 020 8656 7333*Mobile: 0771 4589443*E-mail: steve@rtal.demon.co.uk
Anne Bridge (Secretary)
Flat 3, 42 Canning Road*Tel: 020 8656 6707 E-mail: abridge@canni.demon.co.uk*
Gordon Thompson (Treasurer)
82 Clyde Road*Tel: 020 8656 4941
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